
Page 1 of 1 

Wednesday, June 8, 2022 

Mr. Stephen Crawford 

74 Rebecca St,  

Oakville, ON  

L6K 1J2 

Dear Stephen, 

On behalf of Oakville Public Library (OPL), I would like to offer my sincere congratulations on your 

successful re-election as MPP representing Oakville. I am looking forward to continuing to work 

with both you and MPP Triantafilopoulos to build healthy and prosperous communities all across 

Oakville. 

OPL is a community connector, enabling residents to access services, information and ideas that 

help them enrich their lives and build healthy communities. Furthermore, OPL as been an 

essential part of our community’s COVID-19 response recovery by providing access to 

technology, resources to encourage innovation and resilience.  

As you already know, OPL is a cornerstone of our community and I would be happy to meet with 

you at your convenience at any of our branches for a tour and the opportunity to meet our amazing 

staff and discuss in-depth the important work OPL provides to our community and vital role that 

the Government of Ontario fulfills in helping to keep local public libraries vibrant and sustainable. 

We wish you luck for your new term and look forward to working closely with you as our 

representative at Queen’s Park to ensure that OPL is able to meet the growing needs of Oakville 

residents.  

Sincerely, 

Tara Wong, Chief Executive Officer 

Oakville Public Library 
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